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Vehicle Service Road AA Closure and Detour 
 
The southern segment LAX Vehicle Service Road (VSR) AA between VSR A and VSR C will be 
closed continuously for the West Aircraft Maintenance Area Project (WAMA) beginning Monday, 
July 27, 2015 at 6:30am until August 1, 2015 at 6:00pm. Please see the attached diagram for 
the VSR traffic plan and detour. For current Airfield Operating Conditions check NOTAMs at 
https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.   
 

 
 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff Mort, 
Jmort@lawa.org. 
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